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1 April 2022 School Disco 

4 April 2022 KS1 African Drumming 

6 April 2022 Y3/4 Performance 

7 April 2022 Y 3/4 Performance 

7 April 2022 Easter Lunch  

4 May 2022 Y6 leavers & Class 
Photographs 

27 May  2022 INSET day 

8 June 2022 AM KS2 sports day 

8 June 2022 PM KS1 sports day  

15 June 2022 PM EYFS Sports day 
It was so wonderful to open the doors 
of the school to families this week. 
Owing to the pandemic, this was the 
first time that some parents have 
been able to come into school to see 
their children’s learning and I know 
that some of you really relished the 
opportunity to look around the         
classrooms.  

I think you will agree that the         
children’s work looked incredible. 
They really do need commending for 
the effort they put into producing 
such fantastic art work and publishing 
their writing to such a high standard. I 
would also like to thank the team for 
working so hard to pull the displays 
together and showcasing the          
children’s work in such creative ways.  

We would love to gather some feed-
back to add to our visitors book and 
would be grateful if you would  click 
here and add a comment. 

We looks forward to sharing more 
learning with you in future terms.  

Bethan Scriven   

Excel Daily 

 Well done to the following children 
who have recently received            
certificates :  

Florence P, Kaiden , Dexter C, Joey, 
Tommy, Charlie D, George L,  Noah 
H, Sebastian , Gracie, Riley W,         
Adrian, Christopher, Dakota, Olivia 
D, Solomon, Osian, Martha D, Faith 
P, Arthur M , Fletcher , Emelia ,          
Robert, Gabriella, Amelia J, Olivia Ev, 
Sam R, Sienna HR, Holly, Jem, Ethan 
S, Mia, Mason W, Florie, Eddie T, 
Riley W, Oliver Mc, Laila F, Sophia, 
Emily H , Ayesha, Ava Star, George P, 
Millie, Lily F , Amy B , Skye, Levi B & 

Drew 
.  

 

  

  

Congratulations  

Well done to the Netball team who 
represented the school so well in this 
week’s tournament. The team won 
one match, lost one and drew the 
other. You made us proud!   

Also, very well done to the school 
football team who played against St 
Pauls  yesterday  and The Ridge last 
week. They played incredibly well in 
both games and won their game 
against   St Pauls 2-0.  

Good luck to those who are                 
representing the school in the           
Jailbreak competition and to the foot-
ball team who are playing our partner 
school St Helen’s next week.  

Please can you donate the fol-
lowing for our play project: 

 Kitchen utensils  

 An old Kettle   

 An old toaster 

 Garden trowels  

 

Thanks in advance!  

Donations  

Required  
Leave of Absence 

We cannot authorise any           
requests for absence for           
holidays. The children have 
missed far too much learning in 
recent years so they need to be 
in school at every opportunity. 
Please show your children how  
much you value their education 
by not taking them out of school 
unnecessarily.  

 

Pre-school/EYFS/KS1 6-7pm  

  KS1 & KS2 7-9pm 

Entry £2.00 per child/£5.00 per family 3/pre-
school children free 

Tuck shop/Easter Tombola/Soft Drinks  

FRIDAY 1ST APRIL 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/NcgvwNVz8z
https://forms.office.com/r/NcgvwNVz8z

